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IRRIGATION SEASON 

We’re proud to say that Eaton 
was determined one of the Top 
5 Safest Cities in Colorado. 
The rating was determined by 
Safewise, which uses FBI crime 
statistics data, demographic 
information, and a State of Safety 
study. We’d like to thank the 
Eaton Police Department for their 
efforts every year in keeping our 

community safe. Thank you for 
the great work! 

A HERO’S 
JOURNEY
We’ve got a new piece of 
public art outside the Eaton 
Public Library! 

The sculpture, A Hero’s 
Journey, represents the joy 
and adventure that is just 
waiting to be discovered 
through reading and learning!    

TOP 5 SAFEST CITY IN COLORADO 

APRIL 2023

Are you signed up for our email newsletter? Sign up now at http://eepurl.com/hV-b_r

The Town will start turning on the 
non-potable irrigation systems 
on 4/17! The communities of 
Maplewood, Aspen Meadows, 
Governor’s Ranch, and Governor’s 
Crossing can begin using their 
systems towards the end of 
the day. Testing and repairing 
your system are excluded, 
but remember the following 

water restrictions: No watering 
between the hours of 10 a.m. 
and 6 p.m., and residences with 
even-numbered addresses shall 
water on Mondays, Wednesdays, 
and Fridays of each week, 
while residences with odd-
numbered addresses shall water 
on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and 
Saturdays of each week.

DRUG  
TAKE BACK

APRIL 22nd
10 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Heritage Market
180 Elm Ave

Eaton, CO 80615

Safely dispose of unneeded 
and expired medication. 


